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Dear Sir, I am a Liberal Party member and I hugely support Mark Latham’s Bill to limit the powers 

of the Anti Discrimination Board. There has to be rational limits on the powers of the ADB in in 

the interests of preserving the rights and freedoms of our law-abiding citizens. I urge you to enact 

this Bill into NSW law.  

Sincerely  


